
Student artwork on display at
elementary schools
The Bringing Art To Schools Program recently had an end of
year art show in conjunction with South Lake Tahoe elementary
school open house.

Student art pieces were displayed in each school.

Student  art
work at Bijou.
Photo/Provided

Trained  volunteers  attempt  to  provide  the  opportunity  to
explore a variety of different art materials ranging from
chalk,  crayon,  marker,  cut  paper,  printmaking,  clay,
watercolor and even 3-D sculpture. Guest artists are recruited
from  the  community  to  provide  additional  lessons  when
possible.

The BATS volunteers wish to thank all the dedicated teachers
and  eager  students  who  helped  to  make  the  program  so
successful.

For more info on this program, go online.
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